
From: O'Doherty, Chris  
Sent: 19 June 2014 1:52 PM 
To: colin.hall@dft.gsi.gov.uk; Simon French (Simon.French@dft.gsi.gov.uk) 
Cc: Farrant, Heather 
Subject: RAIB report Jarrow: Recommendation 3 
 
Colin/Simon 
 
We wrote to you on 3 December and informed you that we regarded recommendation 3 of the 
Jarrow report as ‘implementation on-going’. 
 
DB Regio Tyne and Wear had provided us with an action plan that was due to be completed by 31 
March 2014. 
 
We can now confirm that all actions are complete and we regard this recommendation as 
‘implemented’ 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Chris O’Doherty | RAIB Relationship and recommendation Handling Manager  
Office of Rail Regulation | Piccadilly Gate |Store St | Manchester | M1 2WD 
Tel: 020 7282 3752 | Mob: 07795 298270 
 
 


